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From: Shannon —

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 7:39 AM
To: COB_mail
Subject: Proposed cell tower
v
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To whom it may concern,
In case you have disregarded the previous letters, my husband and | have sent, | want to reiterate how adamantly

opposed we are to the proposed cell tower at 11990 S. Sierrita Mountain Rd.

There will undoubtedly be new cell towers installed from time to time, but it is absolutely wrong to install one mere
yards from peoples homes as it would be in this area. There are literally thousands of vacant acres right across the road
from here and there are other plots of vacant land all around us that would not be in in such close proximity to homes.
All of our homes out here are one story homes, and even a 65 foot tower would be five times the height of our homes
blocking our views, and also a great concern to us are the health ramifications of the frequency radiation.

Honestly, ask yourself if you would want a tower right in your face when you walk out your door. Would you want your
children to have to wait for their school bus right under a 5G cell tower?

My husband and | moved out here 12 years ago and have spent many thousands of dollars improving our property,
making it a little paradise where we could spend the rest of our lives in peace.

The neighbor whose property this proposed tower would be Installed on, has stated openly that he does not care about
the neighborhood and furthermore, he will not be living on this property any longer anyway.

The property values of all the neighbors would be reduced significantly since no one in their right mind would want to
buy a piece of property with an ugly behemoth tower right next to them, or in the near vicinity,

I don’t know what else to say except I'm asking you to please, please don’t let them install this tower.

I don’t know how many of the neighbors you have spoken with, or received letters from but all the ones we have spoken
to, or adamantly opposed to it as we are.

Thank you, Shannon and Jim Griffin Sent from my iPhone





